
 

Annex 10 
 
 
From: Sonny The Snail <sonnythesnail@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 12:39:39 PM 
To: Cllr Christine Hamilton <Cllr.Christine.Hamilton@enfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: Sonny the snail CIC  
  
Hi Christina, in regards to our conversation I would like to explain who we are and 
what we do. Sonny the snails sensory garden is a non profit community project 
registration number 12342772, 
we have built this garden for all members of our community to learn, enjoy, relax and 
get muddy. it is specifically intended for those with autism and sensory deprivation in 
a relaxed, quiet and safe environment. we currently have schools attending sessions 
in the garden and have built a grow and keep plot for those whom wish to learn to 
grow, this is particular helpful for families with no budget for fresh fruit and veg and 
those with no garden. if we could attend the PEDSA meeting tomorrow at 10am at 
civic centre we will be extremely grateful as we do not have any involvement with the 
current situation happening at PEDSA 
 
many thanks  
kari payne 
caroline weiland 
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